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Mablethorpe – Tuesday 11th July and Wednesday 12th July 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
In July, pupils in Year 4 have a fantastic opportunity to go on a camping trip to another GAT school in Mablethorpe.  
This trip will take place on Tuesday 11th July until Wednesday 12th July.  
 
While in Mablethorpe the children will take part in team building activities, play games and sit around a campfire. 
In the evening they will have fish  & chips/sausage & chips  supper and then camp in tents provided by Greenwood 
Academies Trust. On Wednesday they will explore the beach through various activities before returning to school 
around 5pm. The tents will be in a secure school site where the gates will be locked and there will be 4 members of 
staff with the children. 
 
Children will need to come to school in older clothes and bring items on the attached list.  Greenwood Academies 
can provide sleeping bags if you do not have one. (Please let us know at the meeting if you will need a sleeping bag). 
 
Please make sure that your child arrives at school at 7.45am as the coach will leave at 8.00am prompt. If your child is 
entitled to a free school meal and you would like to book one for this trip, please go online to 
www.kingswoodcatering co.uk. If not, then your child is required to bring a packed lunch with them. Please can 
lunches be in a named carrier bag so that it can all be thrown away, only send disposable water bottles. Lunch on the 
second day will be provided.  
 
The cost of the coach is £1500.00 and Greenwood Academies Trust will be paying half of this cost 
 
We are asking Parents/Guardians to make a contribution of £20.00 per child. Payments are to be made through 
parentpay.com as we are no longer taking cash for trips.  If you need any assistance with parentpay then please call 
the school office. 
 
We will be holding a parents’ question/answer session on Thursday 20th April at 3.20pm to answer any of your 
questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr. Mathew 
Class Teacher 
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